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Comments: Cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy
unchanged and phase out ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent. These cabins were never meant to persist
in Wilderness, and to change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.

Furthermore, | don't want any of our tax dollars going toward the cabins and their maintenance. Again, these
cabins don't belong in designated wilderness areas. They should just be removed.

I' not sure how many of you have spent time in wilderness areas but | have to tell you, when | am spending time
in a wilderness area one of the worst things that can happen is for me to run into something that reminds me of
civilization. I am in the wilderness because | am trying to get away from civilization.

Please just remove the cabins.
Thank-you



